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Reference No.: CB-065-2016  

Draft No.: 1  

Committee: 
PSFM 

Date: 
09/29/2016  

Action: 
FAV   

  
REPORT: l 

Committee Vote: Favorable, 3-0 (In Favor: Council Members Franklin, Patterson, and Turner) 

CB-065-2016 is a Bill to amend the Property Standards Code Enforcement Officer and Property 

Standards Inspector class series. This amendment is the result of a classification study which shows the 

Property Standards Inspector class should be assigned to higher grades. 

During the Committee review, Valerie Farrar from the Office of Human Resources provided an 

overview of the bill and shared the results of the Classification Study. 

There are approximately 63 employees in this class series. Of the 63 employees, 44 would get an 

increase in their base pay. 

The Office of Law reports CB-065-2016 to be in proper legal form with no impediments to its 

enactment. 

The Office of Audits and Investigations reports that CB-065-2016 will have a negative impact on the 

County of $120,938. 

After discussion the Public Safety and Fiscal Management Committee voted CB-065-2016 out favorably 

3-0. 

 

 

 


